YEAR 10 DRAMA Newsletter Update



Over the past 12 weeks, our Year 10
Drama class has been immersed in the fascinating world of Realism, exploring the acting methods pioneered by Constantin Stanislavski. This in-depth study has introduced students to key techniques such as creating authentic and believable characters, mastering duologues, and bringing emotional truth to their performances.

Students have spent their classes, recess and lunch breaks perfecting every detail, from refining sets and costumes to adjusting lighting states and memorising lines.

Their commitment has not gone unnoticed.





The class is to commended for their professional approach and enthusiasm throughout this challenging topic. Students are encouraged to continue honing their skills, as their passion and hard work lay a strong foundation for their theatrical journey ahead.

Mrs Marino, Drama Teacher